
Erica Amesbury
#278807 | March 23, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

Setting up a temporary homeless shelter in Gabriel Park is a terrible idea. This is inviting trouble and
putting the community at terrible risk for increased crime, drugs and sickness. Protecting our
community should be a priority. If you allow this it would destroy our area and any future positive
growth. 
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